
 

 

 

 

March 1st 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Scholastic Book Fair Tuesday 5th March from 3.20pm 
to Tuesday 12th March 2019 ending at 9 am 

 
Book Fair: Please come and take a look at the Book Fair which will be in school next 
week. We will be opening from 3.20 pm on Tuesday 5th March and then before and after 
school in the school hall until the morning of Tuesday 12th March.  This is well worth a look 
at, as there are lots of fantastic books on sale.  All the books will be appropriate for children 
from reception through to year 6. 
 
Many of the books on sale are discounted and prices start at £2.99.   All sales will earn 
commission to buy more books for your children to use in school.   
 
Book Fair Leaflet: Please have a look in your child's book bag over the weekend where you 
will find a leaflet about the book fair.  If you are not able to come to the fair, you can order 
your books through this leaflet.  Any orders and the correct amount in cash or cheque 
(payable to St Mary's C of E School) must be with the office by Friday 8th March at 3.30 pm 
at the latest. 
 
World Book Day Token: You will also find in your child’s book bag a £1 World Book Day 
Token which can be used at the book fair.  You can also use the £1 World Book Day Token at 
Waterstones or W H Smiths to exchange for one of the specially produced £1 World Book 
Day books.  You can find more information about the books produced at  
http://www.worldbookday.com/books 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Mrs Peat 
School Librarian 
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